
23 April 2013
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I wish to register my support for Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance
Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013, as I
consider that it is totally unacceptable that public funding is spent to kill unborn
children.
 
 Medicare funding should not be available when "the termination is carried out
solely because of the gender of the foetus", section 17A(1) (b), as it is an
irresponsible use of taxpayers' money to selectively kill unborn children based on
their gender. This detestable practice severely discriminates against and devalues
future citizens of Australia.
 
Yours sincerely,
Shelley Ann Reaney




